
18th October 2024 

Nursery News    
  

Our topic is  

This week in Nursery  
This week we have been looking for mini beasts using magnifying glasses. We have also enjoyed 
making spiders and counting how many legs they have.  
 
 
 
 

Witches 



Next week in Nursery  

Literacy  
 

We will read the book ‘Meg and Mog‘. 
 
 

Maths 
 
We will be using Numicon to learn numbers.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 Messages 

Please read with your child and look at books 
together.  
We will send home a new book everyday.  
 
Remember to send in any photos of your          
child's learning at home to: 
nurseryphotos@kingsgate-pri.camden.sch.uk  
 
 

Understanding of the World 
 

This week we will be making pumpkin soup and 
talking about what changes happen when we 
cook the pumpkin.  

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 Songs, Rhymes and Poems 
We will be learning the song ‘I’m a Mean Old 
Witch.’ 
 

I’m a mean old witch with a hat,  
I ride on my broom with my cat, 
My chin is pointy and my shoes are too,  
You better watch out because I might 
scare you, BOO! 
 
 
 
 
 

Expressive Arts and Design 
 
We will be drawing self portraits.  
 
 
 
 
 


